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Browning, MT  59417 

Phone: 406-338-2715 ⋅   
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Dear Board Members, 

 

School has started at Big Sky and students are excited to be in school. We are still in need of a 

Teacher and TA at Big Sky. Hoping to hire staff for these positions soon. In the meantime, 

students are hard at work.  

 

Last week was busy for me. Thankfully Mrs. Guardipee-Hall allowed me some time to get 

prepared to teach before school started. I appreciate her allowing me to do this. 

 

Students are excited to have Mr. Andreas visit this year for counseling and are looking forward 

to seeing Mrs. Salois and Mr. Bullshoe.  

 

Attendance at Big Sky has been 100%. 

 

One of my goals this year is to have Big Sky and Glendale working on the same programs for 

reading, math, science, and social studies. We will be meeting so that we can plan together and 

can share ideas. So far, we’ve been able to use the same reading and math and are working on 

using the same science and social studies programs.  

 

I hope everyone has a great year. 

 

Thanks, 

Natasha Siliezar 

Principal- Big Sky and Glendale Elementary Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


